
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No. 2025/309/HQ Dated: 01.02.2025 

To 

The Principal 

Sir/Madam, 

 
Sub:- Invitation to Youth consultation as part of the Kerala Urban Policy Commission 

 
The Kerala Urban Policy Commission is currently formulating an urban policy to guide the state's 

development over the next 25 years. To ensure this vision is comprehensive and inclusive, it is 

essential to incorporate the perspectives and concerns of children and youth. 

 
In this regard, the KILA Urban Policy Cell, in collaboration with UNICEF, is conducting regional level 

and state level consultations with youth and children. These consultations aim to gather insights from 

this distinct demographic group, on the challenges, aspirations, and developmental priorities. 

 
We are organizing three regional level youth consultations collaborating with esteemed academic 

institutions. As part of this series of consultations, we are planning to conduct a Youth Consultation with 

the School of Gandhian Thought and Development Studies, MG University at the MG University 

Campus, Kottayam on February 07, 2025. 

 
In this regard, we request that you officially nominate 6 Participants from your institution to attend the 

event. A certificate of participation issued jointly by KILA and UNICEF will be provided. This will be a 

one-day event, from 10:00 AM to 4:00 PM. Food and refreshments will also be provided. 

 

We believe that your institution's participation would significantly enrich the dialogue. We look forward 

to your positive response and sincerely appreciate your time and consideration. 

Yours faithfully 

Nizamudeen A, IAS * 

Director General 

 

 
* This is a computer generated document. Hence no signature is required. 
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